
Vienna Teen Center’s Club Phoenix Offers a Shuttle Service from Thoreau 

 

Thoreau’s After-School Program is partnering with Vienna Teen Center’s Club Phoenix to offer shuttle 

transportation from Thoreau to the teen center on Friday afternoons starting on April 26th and running 

until May 17th.  The shuttle will depart Thoreau at 3:15 pm.  This date and time was chosen based on the 

data that was received from the parent survey earlier in the winter.  A few reminders for this service: 

1. Students must have a completed registration form in order to ride the shuttle.  This form can be 
submitted in advance or brought directly to the shuttle driver at pick-up.   

2. This service is first come, first served for a maximum of 20 students.  Students must have a back-
up plan for getting home in the event that the shuttle fills up.  If numbers become an issue, we 
will start a sign-up process. 

3. Students must have signed in and participated in Thoreau’s after-school program.  Students may 
not leave school grounds and then return to ride the shuttle.  This service will only be available 
on days in which there after-school programs at Thoreau. 

4. This service is for students who want to participate in the Club Phoenix program.  Students 
cannot take the shuttle down to the community center and then not participate.  All students 
will sign in upon entering and will need to sign out to leave. 

5. This is a pilot program for the spring.  We will re-evaluate for the fall. 
  


